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11th October 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

YEAR R – FREE MILK TO THOSE CHILDREN UNDER FIVE 

 

As you are aware, children under 5 years old are entitled to approximately a third of a pint 
of free milk supplied by Cool Milk on behalf of the Government.  Although the children are 

reminded throughout the day, we have found that many children do not want to drink milk 

when it is offered to them on a daily basis, and so we are wasting a huge amount every day.   

 

We would be very grateful if you could kindly speak to your child about drinking milk at 

school.  If they do not wish to do so, and to avoid unnecessary waste, please complete the 

slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher so that we are able to cancel the order 

for your child.   

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  

 

 

Swanmore Primary School  

Free Milk for Year R Children Under Five Years Old 

 

 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………….  Class …………………………. 

 

Please cancel the milk order for my child as he/she does not want to drink milk at school.   

 

 

 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer) …………………………………………. Date ………………………. 


